
 

Clubhouse and Changing Rooms 

 

One of the areas where children are particularly vulnerable at many sports 
facilities is the locker/changing/shower room. Limited changing facilities 
sometimes mean that people of all ages regularly need to change and shower 
during the same period. 

To avoid possible misunderstandings and embarrassing situations, adults 
need to exercise care when in the changing room at the same time as 
children. However, bullying can be an issue where children are left 
unsupervised in locker rooms, and a balance should be struck depending on 
the situation. In general it is better if one adult is not alone to supervise in a 
locker room, and extra vigilance may also be required if there is public access 
to the venue. If, in an emergency, a male has to enter a female changing area, 
or vice versa, another adult of the opposite gender should accompany him or 
her. 

 

The following advice may be useful: 

 Wherever possible, adults should avoid changing or showering at the 
same time as children. 

 Parents/carers need to be aware that on occasions, adults and children 
may need to share a changing facility. 

 It is recommended that particular attention is given to the supervision 
of children aged 10 and under in changing rooms. It is advisable for 
adults not to be alone with any such child under these circumstances. 

 If children are uncomfortable changing or showering in public, no 
pressure should be placed on them to do so. 

 

While some organisations may be restricted to changing rooms for the 
purposes of team talks, if at all possible another area should be considered 
for this. If there are no other options, it is best practice to wait until all 
children are fully dressed. 

 

 


